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Pursuant to Indiana Code 20‑26‑7‑37 and Indiana Code 6-1.1-20-3.1, the Board of School Trustees of Greater Clark County Schools gives notice that on May 13 2025 and May 27, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., they will meet in public session at the Administration Building, 2112 Utica-Sellersburg Road, Jeffersonville, Indiana, to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed general improvements at all academic buildings of the school corporation, including but not limited to classroom additions to Charlestown High School, district wide updates, improvements to HVAC, technology, roofs and paving and the purchase of busses (the “Project”) and the proposed financing of the Project.  Upon conclusion of the public hearings, the Board of School Trustees will consider the adoption of a resolution approving the Projects and making a preliminary determination to enter into a lease to finance the Project and to pay associated costs of the financing.   You are invited to attend and participate in the public hearings.


Dated:  April 25, 2025

/s/ Secretary
Board of School Trustees 
Greater Clark County Schools
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